
 

 

 

 

Non- Uniform Days 

 

As part of our school experience, we have non-uniform days. We aim to 

have one each half term and often we use these as part of our fundraising 

efforts for nominated charities.  

If the day is for a specific purpose or charity, we will let families know about 

the theme or specific item to be worn (for example, Metal Health day 

is marked by wearing yellow) 

 

The expectations for non-uniform days are the same for school uniform days: 

• Students are expected to dress appropriately for a school environment, this 

means being covered from neck to knee.  

•  Items worn should be suitable for the full range of activities students participate 

in as part of their timetabled day so items may get messy or worn outside.  

• Items should not be expensive or of significant sentimental value as there is a 

risk that they may get lost or damaged as part of usual learning activities or 

school day routines.  

• Students are responsible for their own items and we provide students with a 

locker for the safe storage of their personal items.  

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to speak to 

your child’ learning Family Leader. 

 


